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Friday 15th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 4 have been selected to take part in a Soke Sportshall athletics event at Arthur Mellows Village College on 
Wednesday 4th December. 
 
The children will travel after morning registration and return after lunch.  Children will require a packed lunch for 
this event. 
 
This event is free and weather permitting will take place outside.  Therefore, we ask that your child has the 
appropriate P.E kit to participate in this activity, together with a water bottle.   
 
Please complete the attached reply slip to indicate whether or not your child would like to attend, by no later 
than Wednesday 27th November 2019.    
 
If you are entitled to free school meals and would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch, please 
indicate on the reply slip below.  Please note, failure to return the reply slip before 27th November, we will be 
unable to supply a packed lunch 
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to the school office before Wednesday 27th November. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr Spowage   
Sports Coordinator   

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
Soke Sportshall Athletics 

 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………….………………….. Class……………………………………… 
 
 
I would like/not like my child to attend this event  
(Delete as appropriate) 

 
I am entitled to free school meals and would like school to provide a packed lunch for my child. 
 

 

Parent’s signature……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 


